HAPPY NEW YEAR
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Welcome back to the start of a new school term.

As we finished for the Christmas holidays we were anticipating some further Covid 19 restrictions being
implemented and were therefore only able to confirm final details for our panto and Van Gogh trips as we
reopened this week. Apologies that some information about these trips has been shared quite late but we
were hoping to avoid disappointing the children if they were then cancelled.

On Thursday the children were all an absolute pleasure to take to The Brindley to see Cinderella. Seeing the
whole school laughing, singing and cheering was fantastic way to start the New Year!

Further details about next week's Van Gogh/Media City trip are below. We hope that this is a truly
memorable experience for the children. The art projects that we complete after our visit will be shared with
parents before half term.

All the children completed a range of assessments during December, we will share up to date information
with parents week beginning 17th January in the form of the mid year report cards. There will be an
opportunity to discuss these with your child's teacher after they have been sent out.

Details of before/after school clubs will be sent out on Monday.

| hope you all have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Fenton

Our twitter feed @hale_school has lots of pictures and examples of activities and children's
work across the school.
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Please ensure that if you need to drive to school you park responsibly and safely. The Childe of Hale have
offered their car park for parents to use at drop off and pick up times - please make use of this very generous
offer.

Parents are not to use the school car park in any circumstances.

Please respect the driveways and access to property of our neighbours. It is unacceptable that parents park
across driveways or block access to garages.
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the experience

On Tuesday 11th January all children will have their morning snack (toast or healthy snack from home)
before we leave at 9.45am.

The children must wear full school uniform including school shoes and not trainers.
Each child will need a small bag preferably a backpack that the are happy to wear/carry on the trip.
Children that have requested a school lunch will also need a small bag/backpack to carry this lunch in.

The lunch that the children bring with them from home needs to be one that they can eat easily without a
table/spoons etc.

The children will need a drink with them - their water bottles are most suitable if they fit in their backpacks.

We will be accessing the Van Gogh Alive the experience as a whole school but divided into small groups
each supervised by a member of school staff.

We will eat lunch at Media City before returning home for the normal end of the day 3.10pm.

The trip is fully funded by school but please remember to complete the consent form on the app.



